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U.S. House of Representatives 
2311 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Congresswoman Matsui: 

April 30, 2015 

Thank you for your letter supporting a recent waiver request filed by KXPR. I appreciate 
the opportunity to respond. 

As noted in your letter, California State University-Sacramento (CSU-S) filed a request 
on March 20, 2015, seeking a waiver ofthe three-year period for construction of its new tower 
and antenna facility. The original construction permit will expire on August 16, 2015, and CSU­
S indicates it has experienced delays that will prevent completion of construction by the current 
deadline. 

It is important to note that although the Commission does have the discretion to waive 
rules for good cause, such requests face a high hurdle and must be supported with a compelling 
showing. Please be assured that Commission staff will review CSU-S' s request and give it due 
consideration as soon as possible. 

I hope this information is helpful. 

Tom Wheeler 


